
The California Public Defender’s Association would like to offer some thoughts regarding the strategies 
proposed in the IST Workgroup’s Draft Solutions Matrix Report. Please see attached, and don’t hesitate 
to reach out to Ms. Regular or me, if you have any questions or require further elaboration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Laura Arnold 
President 
California Public Defenders Association 
 


